
 

 
Friday Bulletin 30th September 2022 

Dear Parents 
 
Good afternoon to you all, we have a number of announcements and pieces of information to pass 
on to you this week: 
 
Shoe Box Appeal 
We are appealing to all of our families to join us in sending a shoe box of Christmas gifts to support 
children in Romania.  Boxes of Hope Cumbria are the charity who administrate the scheme; they sent 
over 9,000 boxes last year spreading love and compassion to youngsters in need at Christmas time.    
Please follow the links for further information.  We would ask that boxes be bought into school by 
Friday 4th November.  Donors should download further details here which includes a list of suggested 
items to include and detachable form for insertion.  Please note that Birtles Sports in Penrith have 
announced they are keeping spare shoe-boxes till half-term for people to pick up. 
 
Salvation Army Foodbank 
Class 1 had a fantastic trip to the Salvation Army in Penrith where they learned how Minister 
Carole and her team of volunteers help support the local community.  We especially enjoyed 
looking at the new food bank which we have previously helped to raise money for.  Carole would 
like to encourage anyone in our community who needs support to please get in touch and spread 
the word that the Salvation Army are there to help.  
 
Class 2 Water Worksop 
On Wednesday 5th October Class 2 will be taking part in a workshop in school led by the Lake District 
National Park Authority.  Together they will be looking at water efficiency, water treatment and the 
water cycle.  Children should come dressed in normal school clothes. 
 
Bikeability 
Parents of children in Year 5 and Year 6 should read the attached letter and consent slip regarding 
the teaching of cycling skills (‘bikeability’) after half term.  Consent forms must be returned by 6th 
October.   
 
Lacrosse 
Class 2 are taking part in a Lacrosse event at Morland School on Friday 7th October.  We are looking 
for one parent volunteer to assist with transport.  The children need to be at Morland by 12.15pm and 
will be returning to school at 2.30pm.  If you would be able to help us with this, please contact Pauline 
in the school office.  Many thanks. 
 
Class 1 “Junior Warriors” 
On Monday 10th Oct, Class1 will be taking part in the “Junior Warriors” event at Shap School, led by 
Action Ants.  This will take place in the afternoon and the children will be back before the end of the 
school day.  Please could you ensure that you child has suitable outdoor footwear for running.  They 
will change into their PE kits for the activities and they will also require a fleece or hoodie to keep 
warm.  We have been told that one of the activities involves water, so we will change the children 
back into their uniforms for the return to school. 
 

http://www.boxesofhopecumbria.co.uk/2015-shoebox-campaign/
http://www.boxesofhopecumbria.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2022/09/2022-Shoebox-Leaflet-final.pdf


 

  

 

                             

Parking Outside School 
We would like to remind all parents and carers: a Health and Safety requirement of the school is that 
for all parking at the school, vehicles MUST park in reverse.  This greatly reduces the possibility of 
collisions when leaving the school which may have tragic consequences.  Many thanks. 
 
Cyber Video 
We have added a new video link to the online safety section of the school website entitled ‘Teenage 
Cybercrime: Help your child make the right choice’.  Although particularly relevant to older children, 
we strongly recommend that all parents watch this short, entertaining and very informative film as you 
consider the world of technology that your children are growing up in. 
 
A quick guide to COVID - Poster for Parent  
A quick guide for parents / carers has been produced explaining whether their child is well enough to 
attend school or an early years setting when displaying some of the symptoms of COVID-19. 
The quick guide can be accessed using the link below here: 

 
Great Big Green Week is here! 
The national campaign, organised by The Climate Coalition, is an opportunity to celebrate what 
actions are being taken to tackle climate change and protect nature, explore what more we can do 
and encourage others to get involved. All this week, events and activities will be taking place across 
Cumbria including repair cafes, bulb planting, reading groups, film screenings, litter picks and 
workshops.  Find one happening near you by visiting the Cumbria Action for Sustainability website. 

 

 

 
Mr D Priestley 
Headteacher

https://www.crosbyravensworth.cumbria.sch.uk/online-safety/
file:///C:/Users/Office/Downloads/content.govdelivery.com/attachments/UKCCC/2022/09/29/file_attachments/2283198/25963%20COVID%20Poster%20for%20Parents.pdf
https://lnks.gd/l/eyJhbGciOiJIUzI1NiJ9.eyJidWxsZXRpbl9saW5rX2lkIjoxMTgsInVyaSI6ImJwMjpjbGljayIsImJ1bGxldGluX2lkIjoiMjAyMjA5MjkuNjQ0MDI4OTEiLCJ1cmwiOiJodHRwczovL2NhZnMub3JnLnVrL2ZpbmQtYW4tZXZlbnQtZHVyaW5nLWdyZWF0LWJpZy1ncmVlbi13ZWVrLyJ9.wtGMRxgPOUo2ycrm5mW4TPb_RX5IA9tolu6kpeyATWE/s/745564445/br/144903845409-l


 

 
  

 

                             

Summary of dates for your diary: 

           
           

Monday 3rd October   Whole School Trip to Sunbeams 
Wednesday 5th October   Nasal Flu 
Thursday 6th October   Harvest Festival in Church 2.30pm 
Friday 7th October   Class 2 Lacrosse at Morland 
Monday 10th October   Class 1 Action Ants at Shap 
Monday 17th October   Karen Dakin Bonfire Night Safety Class 2 
Monday 31st Oct – 4th Nov  Cycle Wise Y5 & Y6 
Tuesday 8th November   Tempest Photos 
Wednesday 16th November  Parents Evening 
Wednesday 14th December  School Play 
Thursday 15th December  Pantomime “Aladdin” Sands Centre   
Friday 16th December   Community Lunch         

 
                       
 
 

After school club   - Week beginning: 3rd October 2022 
 
£4 a session or 5 for £16 (this can be split across siblings) 
Please tick which sessions you would like your child to attend: 
 

Monday –  Autumn Craft    Thursday - Art  
  

Tuesday – Acrobatics    Friday – Sport    
 

Wednesday - Razzamatazz                                                                                                    
 
 
Breakfast Club – 8am or 8.30am (£3 from 8am and 50p from 8.30am)  
Monday     8.00am 8.30am              Thursday     8.00am      8.30am  
 
Tuesday     8.00am 8.30am                    Friday          8.00am      8.30am  
 
Wednesday    8.00am  8.30am         (Please circle requested time) 
 
Child’s Name ……………………………………………. 
 
I enclose £……….. To pay for …………..sessions 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 


